OFFICE OF THE ACCOUNTANT GENERAL (A&E),
TRIPURA, AGARTALA

NOTICE regarding GPF Statements 2024-25

The General Provident Fund (GPF) annual statement for the year 2024-23 in 1/o
Tripura State Government employees wiil be available in the state HRMS portal
(https:/hrms.tripura.gov.in) from 23" June 2025. The GPF annual statement in respect of
TTAADC employees and others who are not registered with HRMS will be available te

their respective DDOs email {rom 2™ June 2025.

All  the .DPDOs , are ., roguested | fo  contact <o eyr o office email
<agastripura.gpf@ecag.gov.in> {rom their official email address zlongwith DDO CODE

for any issues related to GPY statement.

(Jhuntu Das Gupta) B
Senior Accounts Officer
Office of the A.G(A&E},
Tripura, Agartala



